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Imperial Vapor

[ am very displeased to hear about your harassment of the Imperial Vapor shop on Grand Avenue. As a former
smoker who now uses e-cigarettes as an alternative, I can tell you that Impenal Vapor does nothing but sell
high-quality e-cigarettes and accessories that work to improve the health of many smokers. It is quite
hypocritical to allow the sale of Cigars at Stogie's on Grand but not to allow Imperial Vapor to continue
business as usual. I suggest you all try going to Imperial Vapor and talking with the lovely Bernstein brothers,
checking out the shop, and trying to have more sympathy for a small local business.

Martha Muchlinski

mmuchlinskif1 @hamiine.edu

715-781-6830



